
 

Safe 

We will be checking emails periodically over 

the half term break. However, if you have any 

urgent safeguarding concerns during this 

time, please contact Bexley MASH (Multi-

Agency Safeguarding Hub) di-

rectly on 020 3045 5440. or 020 

8303 7777 (out of hours) 

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY 

Well done to the following children 

that featured in our Reward Assembly 

this week. Thank-you too to the children 

that also shared their achievements out-

side of school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Social Media 

As well as having a twitter page: 

 https://x.com/CISBOJTPA 

We are also on Instagram  @CISBOJTPA 

And have a Facebook page—search for 

Chatsworth and Burnt 

Oak Junior School.   

         Learning 

It’s been a fantastic week of learning and 

achievement across the school. Pupils have 

been bursting with pride—and rightly so! 

Danny (3B) amazed us with his dramatically 

improved handwriting, proudly comparing 

it to work from October. Matilda (4T) could-

n’t wait to show off her outstanding 

writing, sharing it with anyone who’d read 

it. 

Meanwhile, Year 6 dazzled in auditions for 

their upcoming 

production. With 

such confident and 

creative perfor-

mances, this year’s show is set to be a 

standout success! 

Year 5 transformed into 

travel agents for the 

day, selling us our 

dream destinations as 

the perfect exit point to 

their “Holiday Show.” 

Message from Miss Snow 
As we come to the end of the first half of the summer term, I want to take a 
moment to reflect on what has been a particularly busy and productive few 
weeks here at school. Our Year 6 pupils have shown incredible resilience 
and dedication as they completed their SATs. As I mentioned last week, they 
continue to impress us with their commitment to their writing and are now 
looking forward to the much-anticipated Year 6 play and the many festivi-

ties that mark the end of their primary school journey. Year 4 are preparing for their Multi-
plication Tables Check, which they will complete early in June. They’ve been working hard 
and we are confident they will do themselves proud. Across the school, all year groups 
have been enthusiastically engaging with their IPC (International Primary Curriculum) 
units. It has been wonderful to see their excitement during both entry and exit points, and 
the learning that has come from these experiences. We are also beginning to support our 
Year 2 children with their transition to Burnt Oak. Over the next half term, they will be 
visiting more frequently to help them become familiar with their new environment and 
feel confident about the move. A reminder that Monday 2nd June is an INSET day, and 
school will reopen for pupils on Tuesday 3rd June. Thank you for your continued support. 
Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable half term break. Miss Snow 

3B 1.George K 

2.Jude  

3T 1.Ava 

2.Eva 

4T 1.Bobby 
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4Y 1.Niah 
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5B 1.Hunter 
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5S 1. Amelia 

2.Javin 

6D 1.Evonne 

2.Ngaio 

6T 1.Ronnie 

2.Isla B 

Sport Mason (Y5) 

Niamh (Y5) 

Attendance 

(Last week’s 
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6T 

Happy 

We love a disco at Burnt Oak! The next 

one is Thursday 19th June 6-7.30am. 

Please save the date! 

We were also very 

proud to host the KS1 

TPA Football on 

Wednesday. Congratulations to Chats-

worth Boys who won and to the girls who 

were just pipped to the post! 

 

 

W/c 26th May—Half Term 

Mon 2nd June—School Closed Inset 

Day 

Tues 3rd June—Back to School/Y4 

Trip to the Transport Museum 

Thurs 5th June—Y3 swimming 

Thurs 12th June—Y3 swimming 

Fri 13th June—Wear yellow for Cyst-

ic Fibrosis 

Thurs 19th June—Y6 Swimming Ga-

la trials 

Attendance 

6D were the winners this week with 
97.8% attendance. Congratulations 6D! 

The trophy and extra play is on it’s way to 
you when we return!  
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